
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 8/1/2016 8:36:11 AM
Subject: Closures on I-20 in Darlington Coutny are Postponed

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) announces lane closures on I-20 in Darlington County have 
been delayed due to rain. The closures are scheduled as follows:
 
Aug. 1, 2016-Right lane of I-20 West at MM 129-130 from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Aug. 2, 2016-Left lane of I-20 West at MM 129-130 from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Aug. 3, 2016-Left lane of I-20 East at MM 129-130 from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
 
SCDOT reminds motorist to please use caution while driving in work zones.
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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